Health & Safety Recognition
Project: Citysuper at IFC Mall

June 2015

Thank you for your commitment to health and safety on this project.
The management of ISG has judged that your team was the best
managed sub-contractor for this project in June 2015 and is pound
to present you with this certificate in recognition of your efforts.

Your dedication and proactive approach have made this workplace
a safer environment for you and your peers.
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